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Principal’s Report  

Welcome to the Week 9 wrap up! 

I am really pinching myself here, I just can’t believe we are already farewelling the 

end of Week 9 and about to begin the final 2 weeks of Term 1! Week 9 has been 

full of action with support meetings, our film making day, rugby training, busy 

gardeners and  visits from support staff. 

Explicit Teaching 

Yesterday we hosted Dianna King, who is the Deputy Principal Explicit Teaching 

who works with the 20 schools within the Hunter Principal Network to assist 

schools in implementing Explicit Teaching.  During her visit to Paterson PS, both 

2/3 and 5/6 had maths lessons delivered by Di where our staff observed how to 

effectively utilise the principles of the explicit teaching lesson model, which 

follows a structure of ‘I do, we do, you do’. Throughout the lessons our teachers 

observed expert practice which effectively utilise formative assessment (checking 

for understanding) throughout to ensure all learners are supported to develop 

mastery and confidence in application of learnt concepts. We also had 2 classes 

showcase our ‘daily review’ practices where we sought feedback on refining and improving. Overall, Di’s feedback was extremely 

positive on what our school and teachers are achieving with their outstanding teaching practices. It’s a real credit to our teachers 

expertise skills and willingness to continue to reflect, refine and improve practice to ensure all students have every opportunity to 

achieve excellence. 

Film Making Day 

On Tuesday, Paterson PS hosted our annual Film Making Day, where 

students and staff worked should-to-shoulder in building their 

expertise in film making, technology use, and story-boarding to 

develop and inspire their creative skills. A heartfelt thanks to Lachlan 

Prior from Vacy PS for running the event and sharing his knowledge, 

expertise and passion for film making. We are so excited to see what 

our students create in 2025 for the Rolling Hills Film Festival. 

HELP NEEDED! 

Our P&C are looking for a few volunteers to support our major raffle 

by selling tickets at Steamfest, from personal experience, it’s a great 

job and the time flies by as the buggy gets lots of attention! Please 

see the flyer on the following page for more details. 

Mr Lindsell | Principal 

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

APRIL 

Fri 4th           - 1/2 Assembly item 

Fri 9th           - PSSA Zone Cross Country 

Fri 11th        - Easter Hat Parade 

                     -  Last day of Term 1 

Mon 28th    -Staff Development Day 

Tue 29th     - Staff Development Day 

Wed 30th    - All students return for Term 2 

  

MAY 

Fri 2nd       - Stuart House envelopes need to be 
           returned 

Fri 9th        - Mother’s Day Breakfast –8.00am 
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Could all parents/caregivers please check 

their child’s hair and treat accordingly. 
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Canteen Notice 

We remind everyone that all                

canteen  orders must be submitted 

by 7.30am on the Friday morning. 

All orders submitted after this time 

will automatically roll over to the 

following Friday. 

Thanking you 

Nadine 

Canteen Co-ordinator 
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We would like to welcome our 

 Student Representative Council (SRC) 

The SRC has been created to promote Student Voice at Paterson PS. The SRC 

will be working with Bree (Team leader) and Mrs Manderson. The SRC           

represents and supports the voice of the student body, advocating for their 

needs and interests, promoting student engagement and participation in school       

decision-making and activities.  

WATCH THIS SPACE!!! 
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ICEBLOCKS FOR SALE 

Ice Blocks will be available for 

sale every Wednesday for cash 

only.  

Thank you Grandma Judy for 

making this possible. 

Envelopes due back 

to school by 2nd May 
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